
Hello
Welcome

SOCIALLY 
DISTANCE

Keep a safe distance
from your peers.

FEELING
UNWELL?
If you have:
A new continuous cough
A high temperature
Loss or change to sense of smell and taste

You should follow Scottish Government 
guidance and don’t attend College.

SANITISE 
REGULARLY
Wash your hands regularly and 
sanitise College equipment before 
and after use.

STAYSAFE
@NESCOL

COUGH
OR SNEEZE
into the crook of your elbow or tissue 
and throw any tissues in the bin.

FACE
COVERINGS
The College is recommending the use 
of face coverings in all public areas. 
This includes corridors, stairwells, 
libraries and lifts.

The health, safety and wellbeing of students, staff 
and visitors is NESCol’s main priority and our COVID-19 
response is based on evolving national guidance.

For the latest information, campus maps and guidance 
please visit:  www.nescol.ac.uk/coronavirus

USE 
CONTACTLESS
When purchasing items from College 
please use contactless payment 
options.

OBSERVE 
SIGNAGE
One way systems and 
marked lanes are in operation 
throughout campus. Please 
follow the directions.


